
 
 

               
                                 

Galway City Comhairle na nÓg Survey-‘Safety in Galway City’ 
 
Dear Principal, 

 
Galway City Comhairle na nÓg Youth Council would like to hear from young people in relation to the 
topic we are working on in 2025-'Safety in Galway City' as voted on at the Annual Youth Conference in 
October 2024, which was attended by young people from secondary schools in Galway City. 
 
Galway City Comhairle na nÓg Youth Council want to ask the students of Galway to take part in a survey on 
the main concerns identified by young people at the Annual Youth Conference were:  
 

• Anti-social behaviour in public spaces and public transport.  

• Lack of suitable and safe spaces to socialise.  

• Relationship with An Gardaí (The Police) and young people. 
 
I am including a link to the survey as well as sending on the QR code to the survey. The purpose is to create 
a profile of youth voices and to share results of the survey with our politicians and decision makers in 
Galway City. The survey is important to us as we can gather information about the student’s opinions on 
issues in Galway. It is vital that decision makers be fully aware of the students opinions so that changes can 
be made. 
 
This survey will take no longer than 10-15 minutes to complete, members of Galway City Comhairle na 
nÓg Youth Council in your school can support students to take part. We would appreciate if surveys 
could be held during class time to encourage participation. We would like them to be completed by the 
20th of March if possible. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/fh2SKQSjDv Survey link. 
 
The success of the Galway City Comhairle na nÓg is dependent on and indebted to the continuous support 
from the schools and school staff.  
 
If there is any aspect of the survey you wish to discuss, or if you would like me to visit your school to do a 
short presentation about Comhairle na nÓg and the opportunities for young people, please contact me on 
087-3291931 or deirdre.bermingham@youthworkgalway.ie 
 
Kind regards, on behalf of Galway City Comhairle na nÓg Youth Council. 
 

 
Galway City Comhairle na nÓg co-ordinator 
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